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The President of ISHCCO (International Safety and Health Construction Coordinators Organization), 
Evangelitsa Tsoulofta, was invited to participate in the Forum Prävention International 2025, 
organized by AUVA (Allgemeine Unfallversicherungsanstalt) in Vienna, Austria. 

ISHCCO’s presence emphasized the critical role of Construction Safety and Health Coordinators in 
achieving safe and healthy construction sites. As a speaker in the Construction Section of the Forum, 
ISHCCO President presented: 

• An overview of ISHCCO’s mission and ongoing activities, and 
• The ISHCCO Qualification Framework (IQF), highlighting its significance in promoting a shared 

European approach to Safety and Health Coordination in construction projects. 

The Forum offered a diverse program with high-profile presentations, practical workshops, topic-
specific working groups and parallel sessions focused on specific industries and topics. At the trade 
fair, 70 exhibiting companies showcased a cross-section of current developments in the field of 
prevention. The Prevention International 2025 Forum impressively demonstrated the importance of 
international dialogue for the advancement of prevention.  

   Event information: AUVA Forum Prävention International 2025 
   Learn more about the IQF: ISHCCO Qualification Framework 

ISHCCO thanks AUVA for the invitation and the opportunity to contribute to this important international 
dialogue. 

For further information, please contact: 
ISHCCO Secretariat 

        info@ishcco.org  
  www.ishcco.org 

 

  

 

 

 

https://auva.at/veranstaltungen/forum-praevention-international-2025/
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